From: Kathleen Otto

To: Rebecca Messinger

Subject: FW: support for alternative # 4
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 4:30:57 PM
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Kathleen Otto
County Manager

564.397.2458

From: Clark County Citizens United, Inc. <cccuinc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 12:10 PM

To: Gary Medvigy <Gary.Medvigy@clark.wa.gov>; Karen Bowerman
<Karen.Bowerman@clark.wa.gov>; Michelle Belkot <Michelle.Belkot@clark.wa.gov>; Glen Yung
<Glen.Yung@clark.wa.gov>; Sue Marshall <Sue.Marshall@clark.wa.gov>; Kathleen Otto
<Kathleen.Otto@clark.wa.gov>

Subject: Fw: support for alternative # 4

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD AND THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

Clark County Citizens United, Inc. P.O. Box 2188 Battle Ground, Washington 98604 E-Mail
cccuinc@yahoo.com

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Paula Overholtzer <paulako@centurytel.net>
To: "cccuinc@yahoo.com" <cccuinc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 at 09:34:28 PM PST
Subject: support for alternative # 4

Hello Carol, Susan, and CCCU team,
The following is a digital version of the letter | sent to the Clark County Councilors on Jan 21. | do
plan to be at the meeting on February 16, and so will probably see you there!
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Thanks again, Paula

January 21, 2016
Good evening to the Board of Clark County Councilors, Gordy Euler, and Oliver Orjiako,

| wish to enthusiastically thank Gordy Euler for his response to the group of land-owners
who attended the meeting for "Comprehensive Plan Review" originally scheduled for
January 19, 2016. When Gordy learned that a few of us were in attendance (not having
received notice of postponement), he appeared with four huge, color-coded, informative
maps with which to explain the "preferred alternative" and the history involved in its
consideration. Gordy gave us a good overview and then answered our specific questions
about how such change would affect our individual land-use/zoning situations. Thank you,
Gordy Euler.

As the Board of County Councilors considers the "preferred alternative...# 4" for

the required Growth Management Plan (to be discussed at the public hearing now set

for February 16), I'd like to go on record as supporting such proposed change. Private
property owners in rural areas of north and east Clark County appreciate the opportunity to
sell smaller parcels of land if such need arises. We appreciate the chance to regain some of
the value lost during the 1994 Growth Management Plan re-zoning. We appreciate the
work of Clark County Citizens United in pushing for changes in rural
resource-land designations.

Thank you for taking public comment on this matter,

Paula Larwick (Overholtzer)
24016 NE Dole Valley Road
Yacolt, WA 98675

phone: 360 686 3890



